
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: December 11, 2024 No: 25-004 
 
 
SUBJECT: 2025 Customs Broker Annual Permit User Fee  
 
Please find attached a Trade Notice regarding the 2025 Calendar Year Annual Permit 
User Fee for each permit held by an individual, partnership, association, or corporate 
broker.  
 
Fee: $180.57  
Due: January 31, 2025  
 
Details on this fee are contained in the attached Trade Notice.  
 
Please direct questions or concerns to the Port of New Orleans Supervisory Customs 
Entry Officer identified below. 
  
 Jolene Combs-Tyrolf at jolene.combs@cbp.dhs.gov 

 
Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Assistant Port Director Troy Simon 
via email at troy.a.simon@cbp.dhs.gov. 
 
 
 

Troy Simon 
Troy Simon 
Assistant Port Director 
Port of New Orleans 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
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